

July 2, 2001

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Laurann Cook Chair

Michael Ward Vice-Chair

Sarah L. Catz Director

Cynthia P. Coad Director

> Tom Daly Director

Tim Keenan Director

Miguel Pulido Director

James W. Silva Director

> Todd Spitzer Director

Thomas W. Wilson Director

> Susan Withrow Director

Ken Nelson Governor's Ex-Officio Member

> Arthur C. Brown Alternate

Charles V. Smith Alternate

Gregory T. Winterbottom
Alternate

Allan Browning Vision Quest 1131 E. Main St, Suite 109 Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Mr. Browning,

On behalf of the **Orange County Transportation Authority** and Padilla & Associates, thank you for participating in OCTA's 5th Annual Small Business Training Program Workshop Series, "**Bridging the Gap**" held on June 22, 2001.

Based upon the feedback received, it was truly a successful event for all, with over 100 participants from the small business community attending the training workshops, networking and/or visiting the exhibit hall throughout the day. As a result of the valuable information you provided, 100% of participants indicated the Workshop Series met their intended objectives! As one participant commented,

"A lot of wonderful informative information was gained at these Workshops!"

Also, OCTA will be posting pictures taken at the event on their website, which you can view at www.octa.net.

Again, thank you for contributing to the success of "**Bridging the Gap**" and we look forward to working together in the future.

Sincerely,

Melissa Holguin

Workshop Coordinator